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October 21, 2023 
 
RE:  DE 23-068 
 
Dear PUC Committee Members, 
 
Many of us remember the chaos caused by tabling the triennial plan in the winter of 2019/20 
followed by subsequent proposed  hamstringing of  the NH Saves Program. Neither action 
served the consumer or businesses.   Let’s avoid this unnecessary delay for the upcoming 
plan.    
 
Businesses need predictability, and a three year plan provides that surety.  Consumers need to 
save money where they can.  Both actions serve our community, and therefore please support 
DE 23-068. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bruce Berk 
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